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Pine Valley Drive  is a major concern. It is a one-lane road in each direction and already
experiences congestion during peak hours. Adding hundreds of new residential units will
substantially increase traffic volumes, placing undue strain on an infrastructure that is simply
not designed to handle it. This will not only increase commute times but also raise safety
concerns for pedestrians, cyclists, and existing residents.

Beyond traffic, the scale and density of this proposal are not in keeping with the established
character of our community. The area is primarily composed of single-family homes, and
introducing high-density towers would dramatically alter its suburban feel and overwhelm
existing amenities and services.

I urge you to consider the long-term consequences of this development and to stand with
residents in opposing this proposal. Responsible planning must take into account infrastructure
limitations, community input, and the need to preserve the integrity of established
neighbourhoods.

I trust you will consider the voices of local residents as you make decisions that will shape the
future of our community.

Sincerely,

Lisa Ventura

 




